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Are you the  we are looking for? We invite you to submit your 
resume with a cover letter, copies of your diplomas and certificates, and two references to SEHCF 
to Mr. Philip van Woerkom, Chairman of the Board of Directors, via email: hr@sehcf.org and cc: 
philip.vanwoerkom@sehcf.org. Mr. Philip van Woerkom can also be contacted for questions via 
tell: +599 319-7279.  
 
We look forward to receiving your response! Please note: This role is temporary and intended to 
perform specific tasks within a project.
 

 


